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The Remembrance Day activities were appreciated by all who attended. Special thanks to Ellen Brown
who did so much to make sure everything was taken care of, and Tiffany Coleman for keeping the media
at a distance.

Also thanks to Tiffany and Art, our web designer for getting up the link on the UCC website called "We
will always remember". It's an informative site to read about the events concerning 10/1, and a tribute
to those who lost their lives that day.



